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February 7, 2023

THOMAS MARKS, M.D.
8 ALMAS ST.
WINDHAM, NH 03087

RE: Notification of Automatic and Immediate Suspension of Licensure
Dear Dr. Marks,

This letter is to advise you that on January 30, 2023, the Wisconsin Medical Examining Board (Board) received
notification that the Board of Medicine — New Hampshire, Office of Professional Licensure & Certification,
issued an Order of Emergency Suspension on January 26, 2023, which suspended your medical license in New
Hampshire.

On May 26, 2021, the Board issued your Wisconsin medical license (#1294-320) pursuant to an application
through the Interstate Medical Licensure Compact in which you identified New Hampshire as the state of your
principal residence/licensure. As a result, pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 448.980(10)(b), your Wisconsin license is
automatically and immediately suspended without further action necessary by the Board.

Sincerely,

Sheldon Wasserman, M.D.
Chair, Wisconsin Medical Examining Board




